From: 
Jean FraserPRIVATE 

To:
Mohr, Stephen

Date: 
5/6/2008 3:17:39 PM

Subject: 
Re: FW: PMA Spring Street Project

Stephen,

Yes, I am working on the PB Memo now and will do a final review at the staff meeting tomorrow morning‑  so will look for your letter and 11x17 plan set (needed for 10am please).

I have just received comments from the Traffic Engineering Reviewer and he has asked for: "The applicant should provide a summary of existing parking conditions (e.g. where existing employees park), and how those conditions will change in the future."  To be honest I am not quite sure what he means, but if you can answer that it would be one issue out of the way.

The other issue that we will probably raise with the Board is the quality of the rear wall treatment given the number of years that this is going to be "exposed"‑  I am sure there are vertical metal railings (painted black) or other designs that also meet code re safety over the retaining wall and so there is a question re incorporating a more permanent/attractive fence solution.

I will e‑mail you a copy of the cover text of the PB Memo on Friday afternoon and you may collect a paper copy of the entire PB Memo on Monday morning. 

Jean (Fraser)

Planner

874 8728

>>> "Stephen Mohr" <smohr@mohrseredin.com> 5/6/2008 2:47:09 PM >>>

